
CURATOR COMMITTEE MEETING DRAFT 

March 2, 2018 

Present: Reginald Barney, Carol Bergeron Donna Dunkerton, Susan Nero, Ann Wadsworth, Patsy Carter 

Meeting came to order with Donna Dunkerton, Historian reporting on the happenings of the museum 
since November 2017. 

     The process of replacing 6 windows in the museum turned out to be a major project.  The windows 
were in such poor condition that removing them in one piece, was a tedious, lengthy, procedure.  Donna 
and John Bergeron were on hand to help remove the windows.   Donna is concerned that the new 
windows will not be in the museum before N.H. History day. 

Donna continues to cut BIRD & GARDEN notes out of old newspaper. Nancy Loomis has been compiling 
these clippings for the Bird & Garden Club and appreciates receiving this information.  This is a way of 
keeping track of the history of the club.   

Carol Bergeron continues to work on computerizing the museums inventory. 

The curator’s committee is continuing to work on the goals established in 2014.  Some of the goals have 
been touched on lightly such as cleaning and organizing the second floor, which Donna did in 2017.  
Goals that continue to need attention permanent labeling of items in the museum.  Listing of most 
important artifacts, remove clothing from storage bins, assess and clean clothing for preservation. 
Inventory the photo albums and scrapbooks.  

Ann Wadsworth tenure as curator expires in 2018.  It was voted that her term be renewed for another 3 
years.  Election was then held for officers. Carol Bergeron nominated and Reg Barney seconded,  Susan 
Nero & Ann Wadsworth as co-chairs,  Reginald Barney, treasurer, Patsy Carter, Secretary, these officers 
were approved by the group.  

Meeting was adjourned. 

Next meeting will be June 12, 2018 

Respectfully submitted by Patsy Carter  


